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Dear Chairperson and committee members; 

I have been made aware that the NDDOT branch offices may be 
allowed to offer services for ND Drivers Licenses.  This would be a very 
beneficial change for all rural areas. Currently the DL licenses renewal 
in Richland county is only two days per month.  The times I have went 
to use them, the line was out the door and into the parking lot. This is 
very discouraging and forced me to drive to Fargo to complete my 
renewal.  Having this available everyday of the week would spread out 
the use of the service, greatly reducing the grouping of renewals.  In 
addition, I can see this having a positive economic impact on areas that 
can provide the service. When I go to have a DL issue taken care of, I 
will probably do other shopping or consume other services, thus 
helping my rural community.  

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Best regards, 

Edmund Goerger 

Wyndmere ND  


